## GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement November 11, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, 2 visitors, Jim Harl and Charles Birkla were present. The mintes from the last meeting were read and approved. Claims were presented and approved for payment. The treasurer's report as of October 31, 1974 shows a checking fund of \$10,396.00.(General Fund \$3,930.06, Local Roads \$697.50, Street \$5,271.87 and CCIF 496.57.) The Revenue Sharing fund shows \$3,256.08. Farnsley Burkhart's September report agrees with the bank statement.

The board will be buying new police car at the beginning of 1975. The car will require heavy auto electrical wiring. We will advertise for bids.

Robert Gibson reported that a building is needed to store water equipment, provide office space, and use for town meetings. All agreed this type of building was needed. Robert Gibson is to proceed with obtaining plans and estimated costs of such building. The building is to be placed on the town property by the school and is to be rented to the Greenville Water Utility.

Charles Birkla reported that 2 " 20 Mile-An-Hour" signs and a few "Children Playing" signs are needed. Wilodean Miller and Gary Jacobi are to see if they can be obtained.

Terry Boa, reported that Elbert Nash had been hired and started working today.

Wilddean Miller moved that the meeting to closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary if Jacobi Cler-treasurer

Terry Boaz

President